
GREEN RESIDENTS 
ADVISORY OF FRESH AIR INTAKE 

 
 

 

Due to increasing building code energy efficiency requirements to build 
“greener” buildings we have installed Heat Recovery Ventilation on a per 
suite bases. This vent services your suites HRV and fresh air requirements 
to meet building code.   
 
We have received some inquiries by owners reporting they are getting 
smoke inside their homes when using the barbeque on the balcony.   
These specific units have fresh air intakes on their balconies and owners 
should not place barbeques or smoke near the intake.   
 Please ensure to place BBQ away from the air intake. 
 

Thank you. 

 
 

 


